
 

NEED A LISTENING EAR AND HEART, A MINISTRY FRIEND? 
Steve and Phyllis Grimm would be pleased to come along side you and lift your spirit. Email to set 

up a time or phone for a listening ear and an understanding heart. Personal visits can be arranged. 

Specialized training and life experiences have equipped Steve and Phyllis to be used by the Lord to 

counsel pastors, church leaders and anyone in the church who is seeking godly wisdom.  
Steve and Phyllis Grimm: stevenjgrimm@gmail.com * 509.919.9309 

  

  


